
	
 

	
September	8,	2020	

This	message	is	being	sent	to	all	members	of	the	Central	Texas	Food	Bank	Partner	Agency	network.	

 

Please	join	us	from	8	a.m.	–	12	p.m.	on	Saturday,	September	12	and	Saturday,	September	19.	

Saturday,	September	12	and	Saturday,	September	19	the	Central	Texas	Food	Bank	will	open	up	the	
agency	docks	for	another	non-food	flea	market.	All	our	active	partner	agencies	are	eligible	to	shop!	
Agencies	will	be	charged	$0.16	per	pound-that	will	be	invoiced	to	the	Agency	account.	There	is	a	limit	of	
4	pallets	per	Agency.	

If	you	would	like	to	participate,	please	plan	accordingly	as	all	non-food	items	will	be	in	miscellaneous	

totes	and	agencies	can	select	which	tote	they	want	on	a	first-come,	first	served	basis.	

Must	take	whole	tote	as-is.	All	non-food	items	must	be	distributed	directly	to	clients	free	of	charge	and	
can	never	be	sold.	Please	stay	in	your	vehicle	to	await	instructions	on-site	by	CTFB	Staff.	Masks	are	
required	at	all	times.	

If	you	plan	to	attend,	please	contact	Karsten	Darden	at	kdarden@centraltexasfoodbank.org.	

See	you	there!	
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